
Operations Division 

 

- The Equipment Manager has identified a list of new equipment  

needed, which I have approved for purchase. 

- The Equipment Manager has identified a list of equipment to be  

returned to CTS for repair. I have approved this, and it will happen  

very soon. 

- PVS equipment has been rented for a number of high school meets  

this year in both Virginia (district and regional meets) and Maryland  

(regional meets). 

- A scratch box, scratch cards, and DQ slips have been procured for  

the SC Senior Championships. 

- A total of 15 H.S. meets this year have been sanctioned for USA-S  

Observation this year. 

- Notes about the entry process and operation for the SC Senior  

Championships have been posted on the website. They will be emailed to  

all PVS coaches (and invited teams) soon. 

 

Technical Committee 

 

- Jim Thompson has run another iteration of his JO Qualifiers  

spreadsheet. There are now 1223 swimmers qualified for the meet. 

- I learned of the fact that the same person was the meet referee  

for two meets on the same date and time in February. The Technical  

Committee will not recommend sanctioning any meets in the future that  

list a meet referee that is already listed for another meet at the same  

time. 

 

Webmaster 

 

- All meet announcements for the March championship meets are now  

posted. Thanks Terri! 

- OME for SC Junior & Senior Champs opened on Jan. 28. OME closes  

Feb. 26. 

- I am again posting results of all H.S. championship meets (at  

least the ones I receive). PVS has provided this service since 1997. 

- The PVS website provided real-time results for the IMX Meet. 


